
Gorham Recycling Committee 

Meeting March 15, 2011 7:00 PM 

4 Aspen Lane Gorham ME  04038 

 

 

Called to order 7:02 PM 

 

Attending:  Robert Frazier – Co-Chairman, Steven Wiggins – Co-Chairman, Kimberly 

Hammond – Secretary, Philip McCormack – Committee Member; Christine Gamarsh – 

Committee Member; Absent Jane Knapp-Committee Member 

 

 

Chairman’s Report 

• Robert explained that GOCAT TV will be having “Fabulous Green Friday’s”, this 

means that every other Friday they will have shows pertaining to being “Green”.  

For example the recycling show will be at 3:00 and the Gorham Trails show will 

be at 3:30.  These shows will be for educating the public about “Green” topics 

that effect Gorham residents. 

 

 

 

Secretary’s Report 

• Philip motioned to accept minutes from prior meeting, Steven seconded – 

unanimous decision to accept minutes from the meeting of January 25, 2011 

 

 

Old Business 

• Steven was not able to locate John Lubeck to attempt to get recycling poster for 

Market Place. 

• Committee members assigned to table for Market Place as follows: 

 

Robert/Kimberly 9am – 11am 

Philip 11am – 12pm 

Christine 1pm – 2pm 

Steven 2pm - 3pm 

 

• Robert will create a recycling game for kids and adults 

o Kids will get pencils from Ecomaine 

o Adults will be entered into a drawing for a composter (2) 

� Must be present to win – drawings at 11 am and 2 pm 

• Robert will contact Town Manager to find out if we can share a table at Market 

Place 

• Robert will contact Town to find out if we need to purchase the composters (2) 



• Christine offered to make posters for Market Place 

 

New Business 

• Robert suggested someone step up as Chairperson of committee as he is stepping 

down.  Philip expressed interest in running for Chairperson.  After discussion 

Robert motioned that Philip be nominated for Chairperson and Kimberly be 

nominated to stay as Secretary, Steve seconded motion, unanimous decision by 

committee. Philip McCormack will be Chairperson for the Gorham Recycling 

Committee and Kimberly Hammond will be the Secretary of the Gorham 

Recycling Committee. 

• Committee welcomes Christine Gamarsh as newest member 

 

 

Other Business 

 

• Next meetings are scheduled for: 

o April 19, 7PM at 4 Aspen Lane 

 

 

Adjourn 
 

Steven motioned to adjourn meeting, Philip seconded, unanimous decision 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:01 PM  

 


